
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 
FINANCE, BUDGET COMMITTEE 

May 10, 2021  
 
 

Due to a lack of a quorum, the May 10, 2021 Finance, Budget Committee meeting was not held.  The next 
scheduled meeting will be held on June 14, 2021 at 5:30 pm in the Assistant Superintendent’s Office. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lorena E. Cisneros 
Lorena Cisneros 
Business Manager 


